## Branford Conservation and Environment Commission P.O. Box 150 Branford Town Hall Branford, Connecticut

## **MINUTES**

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7<sup>th</sup>, 2018 7:30 P.M. CANOE BROOK SENIOR CENTER 11 CHERRY STREET, BRANFORD, CT

Present: Chairman Karen Hannon, Dan FitzGerald, Mike McGuinness and Bob Davis

Absent: Carol Kaminsky, Karyl Lee Hall, Eleanor Saulys and Jim Yakimoff

Due to lack of quorum, no official business took place.

Joanne Minicozzi, from the Community Forest Commission (CFC), was present to discuss what the CFC does; particularly the Arbor Day celebration and Eco Friendly award. She invited the Conservation and Environment Commission (CEC) to partake in the Arbor Day celebration if they would like, the date is yet to be determined. Joanne also shared CFC concerns related to proposed POCD (Plan of Conservation and Development) changes.

Chairman Hannon will forward CFC POCD comments to all CEC commissioners.

CEC will discuss possible Arbor Day involvement and the possibility of financially supporting planting a tree and will also review CFC POCD comments to see if they would like to issue any related comments.

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE